
Keri D. Nikolajewski 
Interim Chief of Staff 

 Board of Regents 

Nevada System of Higher Education 
2601 Enterprise Road 4300 S. Maryland Parkway 
Reno, NV 89512 Las Vegas, NV 89119 
Phone:  (775) 784-4958 Phone: (702) 889-8426 
Fax:      (775) 327-5049 Fax: (702) 889-8495 

July 5, 2022 

Ms. Lisa Sherych 
Administrator 
Division of Public and Behavioral Health 
Nevada Department of Health and Human Services 
4150 Technology Way, Suite 300 
Carson City, NV 89706 

Dear Ms. Sherych, 

Please find enclosed a Resolution by the Board of Regents of the Nevada System of Higher 
Education (NSHE) providing that the NSHE will continue to follow any health and safety 
directives of the State that are intended to ensure a safe workplace and educational environment 
for faculty, staff, and students; and acknowledging the Presidents’ duty to provide leadership in 
the planning and implementation necessary for the safe and successful operation of their 
respective institution. 

The Resolution was approved by the Board of Regents at its June 30, 2022, meeting. 

Sincerely, 

Keri D. Nikolajewski 
Interim Chief of Staff 
NSHE Board of Regents 

Enc: Resolution 

Cc: Cathy McAdoo, Chair, Board of Regents 
Dale Erquiaga, Acting Chancellor, Nevada System of Higher Education 

University of Nevada, Las Vegas   University of Nevada, Reno   Nevada State College   Desert Research Institute 
College of Southern Nevada   Great Basin College   Truckee Meadows Community College    Western Nevada College 




